
   

Find out more how your early childhood program can participate in this professional 
development event. Contact Amy Santos at 217-333-0260 * rsantos@illinois.edu  

The Chancellor’s Academy – Early Childhood Strand  
June 27 – 29, 2016 * 8:30 am – 5:00 pm  

I-Hotel and Conference Center (1900 South 1st Street Champaign, IL 61820) 
Continental breakfast and lunch provided 

The Chancellor’s Academy – Early Childhood Strand is coordinated by the 
Department of Special Education at the University of Illinois in collaboration 

with the College of Education’s Center for Education in Small Urban 
Communities, in partnership with Champaign County Head Start. 

The  
The Early Childhood Strand of the 
Chancellor’s Academy is open to  

birth-3 and pre-k teachers; child care 
providers; assistant teachers and aides; 

home visitors; family service workers, etc. 
 
ü Learn from nationally renowned 

experts! 
 

ü Engage in interactive, hands-on 
sessions. 

 
ü Network with early childhood 

colleagues. 
 

ü Earn up to a total of 35 CDA clock 
hours (or CE credits). 
 

ü Participate in 2 additional follow-
up sessions held in the Fall and 
Spring semesters. 

    

Do you work with young children?  
J oin us at this year’s Chancellor’s Academy!  


